
 

Hello Lions and Leos, 

Greetings from Central Pennsylvania and the 2024 State Convention host 
District 14T. We have been meeting and planning for many months to provide 
you with a great convention experience. Enclosed are various items that you 
should review and share with your clubs, so they are aware of what has been 
planned for the 101st annual convention of Multiple District 14 – Pennsylvania, 
in May. 

We have created a new convention newsletter this year to provide you with the 
full details of the convention all in one place. And we are looking forward to 
Multiple District 14 welcoming Lions Clubs International President Dr. Patti Hill 
to Pennsylvania and her theme this year, Changing the World.  

While we have done much of the planning, the one thing we still need is you. 
Please take some time to review the newsletter, registration form, room 
reservation instructions, request for raffle baskets, and advertising contract. 
The new feature this year is the ability to register and pay online through the 
MD14 Lions website palions.org.  

Please note the various deadlines for convention registration,  
room reservations and program booklet advertisements. 

 
Stop by and see us in February in State College at the third State Council 
Meeting and watch for 2024 convention information on the state website, in the 
Pride newsletter and your District newsletters. 

Contact the State Office or me with any questions.  

We look forward to seeing you when you “Head to Harrisburg” in May! 

PDG Pete R. Van Zandt, Chairperson 
2024 State Convention Committee 
petevz@msn.com     


